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ATTENTION ALL OCBC MEMBERS
The Board wishes to advise the members, that the Club is exploring its future potential for revitalisation to improve your member experience. As part of this review the Board is considering potential development options to fund the renewal and provision of a new Club amenity, these updates may include;
1. New modern Club facilities including a Bar, Restaurant, Gaming and Function Facilities. 

2. Two new north facing synthetic greens, including one covered green for year-round, all-weather game play.

3. New club offerings that provide an alternative for existing and new members potentially including a café, childcare, a gymnasium and roof top bar.

4. Redevelopment will avoid the significant maintenance expenditure currently required to repair the existing club facilities and will deliver new sustainable Club Facilities.

5. It is intended that the Club and sufficient greens will remain operational during the redevelopment.

The above list of updates are being considered to increase the Club’s value and entice new membership to further the lifespan of Our Club. In order to provide these amenities, the Club is exploring funding and partnering arrangements which may include;

1. The potential for the Club to fund the development.

2. External funding and partnering arrangements to facilitate the development 

3. Inner City Living as part of an integrated development with the Club facilities. 
The Board notes, the revitalisation of the Club is subject to the Club securing the funding and the development approval pathway allowing the development in the form proposed.

Information Sessions will be regularly held to update members on any major advancements throughout this journey.

The first Information Session is to be held this Sunday 6th Nov. @2pm in the Skylight Room, all members welcome.
On Behalf of the Board of Directors OCBC
Tony Fitzsimmons
Company Secretary
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